
Dear Editors, 

Many thanks for your comments and edits concerning our manuscript entitled ‘Serous 

pancreatic neoplasia, data and review’ (Manuscript ID 33826). The edits have been 

important and helpful to improve our paper.  

Please find revision of our manuscript. We highlighted the changes in our manuscript by 

using track changes mode in MS Word. 

Previously when we first submitted our original paper to WJG system, we thought the 

system would automatically add the first author and corresponding author’s name as 

submitter. However, Professor Christoph F. Dietrich as our first and corresponding author 

was not listed in authors. Please find the correct author list in our submission files. 

This study was approved by all co-authors. Each author had participated sufficiently in any 

submission to take public responsibility for its content. Publication is approved by all authors 

and tacitly or explicitly by the responsible authorities where the work was carried out. The 

author(s) or author(s) institutions have no conflicts of interest. The article is not under 

consideration for publication elsewhere. No conflict of interest exits of this manuscript.   

We deeply appreciate your consideration of our manuscript, and we are looking forward to 

receiving comments from the reviewers. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 

contact me at the address below. 

Thank you and best regards. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Prof. Dr. med. Christoph F. Dietrich 

Medizinische Klinik 2, Caritas Krankenhaus Bad Mergentheim 

Uhlandstr. 7, D-97980 Bad Mergentheim, Germany 



Tel: 49 (0)7931 - 58 - 2201 / 2200 

Fax: 49 (0)7931 - 58 - 2290 

Christoph.dietrich@ckbm.de  
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